HOGE-FENTON

REFLECTING ON PRIDE MONTH 2023

On June 28, 2023, Hoge Fenton was honored to meet with Assemblymember Alex Lee, the first
openly bisexual legislator elected in California. Assemblymember Lee met with our attorneys and staff
to discuss legislation affecting the LGBTQ+ community, ways for those interested in allyship to be
more involved, as well as a variety of efforts he takes to serve all of the members of his constituency.



https://www.hogefenton.com/about-us/diversity/
https://a24.asmdc.org/

Hoge Fenton is honored to have hosted Assemblymember Lee and proud to have participated in
events celebrating Pride Month 2023.
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